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Interim Staff Changes at Housing 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2018) Client-Based Services 
(CBS) of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to 
inform the community of the following interim staffing changes. 
 
Iris Jacobs, General Manager of Housing, and Jodi Phillips, Financial 
Administrator, are currently on medical leave. 
 
For assistance, please contact the Housing Department at 450-638-
0500 and ask for one of the following appropriate contacts: 
 

 For clients of Housing programs (Multi-dwelling, Rent to Equity, 
Hope, etc.), please contact Davis Montour who has been 
seconded from Human Resources to act as the Interim General 
Manager of Housing, effective July 23, 2018. 
 

 For any new inquiries regarding the application process for a 
Housing program, please contact Rosemary Lahache (Contract 
and Construction Manager). 
 

 For any inquiries regarding the Housing Assessment, please 
contact Paul Rice, Executive Financial Officer. Clients can 
expect to receive their annual statements in the mail, beginning 
late next week. All clients will be contacted as part of the 
assessment.  

 
CBS is asking for the community’s patience while the assessment of 
the MCK Housing Department takes place. Clients are reminded that 
mortgage, loan and rental payments should be made only at the MCK 
Main building. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63254 

gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Paul Rice 
Executive Financial 
Officer 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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